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5 July 2024 

 

Notice: Fraudulent WhatsApp and Social Media Post 
 

It has recently come to our attention that an unauthorized individual or entity has been impersonating 

Value Partners Group Limited (“Value Partners” or the “Group”)’s Co-Chairman and Co-Chief 

Investment Officer, Dato’ Seri CHEAH Cheng Hye, on an unauthorized WhatsApp account. We 

would like to clarify that this account is in no way connected with or controlled by Value Partners. 

We do not provide any official WhatsApp chats and groups.  

 

We wish to alert the public about a fraudulent individual or entity who is using an unauthorized image 

of Dato’ Seri CHEAH Cheng Hye in text messages with embedded hyperlinks. The domain name 

associated with this activity is “https://fb.me/1DKOy87gl”. 

 

Value Partners hereby declares that the above messages and website do not belong to the Group and 

have no affiliation with the Group. We will not request sensitive personal information from customers, 

such as login passwords or One-Time Passwords, through phone calls, emails, or SMS (including 

embedded hyperlinks). 

 

Beware of individuals purporting to be Senior Executives and/or employees of Value Partners. Do 

not simply rely on the photos, icons or names you see, but to always fact-check the information to 

avoid falling prey to scams. If in doubt, please contact us via Value Partners hotline (852) 2880 

9263 or by sending an email to vpl@vp.com.hk. 

 

 

 

     
Above fraudulent whatsApp account and social media post  

 
 
 

Thank you for your attention.  
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